January 3, 1968

Mr. Arwcod H. Stowe
P.0. Box 2265
Wichita Falis, Texas 76307

Dear Mr. Stowe:

On September 23, 1965, we received an intention tc drill for your Federal
#7 well, 1650 feet from the North line and 330 feet from the East line of
Sectlon 33, I8N, 3W, Sandoval County, New Mexico.

On November 30, 1965, we recelved a notice of location abandonment for the
Federal #7 and a notice to drill the Ann (Federal) #7 at a location of 630
feet from the North line and 990 feet from the East line of Section 33.

On December 27, 15967, we received a notice that a Darla #7 well was spud
September 30, 196G, and drilled to a tctal depth of 450 feet. This Darla
#7 locaticn is shown ts be the sems as the Federal #7.

Please advise this office as to how many holes have been driiled according
to these reports. Ildentify by well name, number and footage location.

Yours very truly,

A. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District #3

$.C.5., Farmington, New Mexico
N.M.0.C.C., Santa Fe, New Mexico



